
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October Monthly Economic Market Wrap 

Troy Theobald 

Founding Partner   



 
 

Monthly Economic Market Wrap  

 

Interest rates were cut during the month providing positive momentum to markets. 
There is still further expectation by markets of future rate cuts, but this will be 
effected by the outcome of the US election.  

 

 

 



 
 

2024 has seen a strong performance for the year.  

 



 
 

  

The inflation Numbers in the US are continuing to be impressive in their ability to 
bring these under control.  

 

The area they have a huge issue is the cost of Healthcare.  

 



 
 

Consumer spending is slowing in he US There is a lot of uncertainly in the lead up 
to the US election.  

 

  



 
 

AI is now having an effect on the tech industry for employment in areas that were previously 
performed by Humans.  

 

 

As the perception of Chinese made products improve their domestic market is now starting to 
buy Chinese made. This is also a result of a more domestic approach in China.  

 



 
 

The personal savings rates of households in the US has decreased. This is due to higher cost of 
living and higher interest rates taking their effect to longer term savings.  

 

There is still a lack of home sales as people do not want to give up their current low interest 
rates.  

 



 
 

Looking more broadly there are countries that have real structural issues with the number of 
working age people in their population. In particular, Italy, Spain & France. The US is looking ok.  

 



 
 

 

These are mostly lower and trending in the right direction.  



 
 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

The RBA wants to see this continue to fall ideally before they drop interest rates.  

 



 
 

 

 

The price of rentals still remains high but it has softened a little.  

 

 

  



 
 

 

The rate of Increase in food costs has eased for the sixth quarter in a row. It is still 
increasing though.  

 

 

  



 
 

The unemployment rate is holding steady.  

 

  



 
 

Car sales in Australia have fallen 22% YOY. 

Heavy commercial vehicles have increase so this could be a green shoot to the 
economy.  

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

Auction Clearance Rates are soft but there has been back to back football final 
weekends.  

Oil has increase over tensions in the middle east. 

Aussie dollar had a run on the US interest rate decrease but we have given back 
most of those gains.  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

The cost of shipping is slowly reducing.  

This is a huge issue around the world as this cost is passed onto everyone for 
everything.  

 

 

 


